
 
From: Joseph Mosley Jr   
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 12:33 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Suspend Rate Increase for Xcel 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am an Xcel customer and I would like for the 20% rate increase to be postponed and for a public 
hearing to be held to determine whether such a rate increase should be allowed. Prices on 
everything are going up and some of us can’t afford such a hike. All my info is as follows: 
 

Francesca Mosley 
 

Sioux Falls, SD 57108 
 

 
 

 

Thank you. 
 




